
 
 
 

Sue Morrow Elementary School 
School Organizational Team Minutes 

May 3, 2019 
7:30 am 

 
 
 
The following members were present:  Melissa Galbraith, Nathan Conrad, Melisse Ports, Laurie 
Nanni and Michelle Adams. 
 
The team was advised that the budget was submitted and that we have had no word yet on the 
grants that were submitted. 
 
No one will be available in July to attend a meeting.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 a.m. 
 
 
 
The next meeting will be held on Friday, August 9, 2019. 
 

 


